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Coalition Commenced August 21st, 2013
Initial Coalition Meeting held July 2nd, 2014

Coalition Goals:

-	 To improve customer service and transparency with the utilities in the Permian Basin
-	 To ensure the Permian Basin has the appropriate transmission and distribution capacity 
to serve the Producers’ needs long term.

The coalition has continued to work through reliability issues in the Permian Basin, 
protection coordination schemes that affect system reliability.  We had a group meeting 
with ONCOR where we discussed coordination and philosophies to better work together to 
coordinate at customer sites.

We also met with the PUC and represented PBPA membership on a substation exemption issue 
that would greatly affect timing on service in the Basin.  Waiting to see the notes form the 
PUC for additional comments.

Next PBPA meeting scheduled for January 2019.

 


